
 

 

June 29, 2023 
 

 

Ted L. Roush 
Superintendent of Schools 

Suwannee County School District 

1740 Ohio Avenue, South 
Live Oak, FL 32064 

 

 
 

 

Dear Superintendent Roush: 
 

We have reviewed the pricing for RFP 20-209 for 2022-2023 that was effective July 1, 2022. We would 

like to extend those same prices with no change effective July 1, 2023 for 2023-2024. 
 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any further information. 

 
 

Regards, 

 

Wes Kent 
 

Wes Kent 

Regional Sales Manager 
Mobile Modular 

(727) 798-2488 


